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October 27, 2010 
 
TO:  Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Carlyn Morenus, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  
   
RE: Proposal to Delete the Public Service Sequence from the Minor in Political 

Science   
 
 
The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate 
review the attached Politics and Government proposal to delete the Public Service Sequence 
from the Minor in Political Science. 
 
The Department of Politics and Government’s rationale for deleting Public Service Sequence in 
the Minor is because “the sequence is not used by the department and has not been utilized for 
some time. If sequences in the major are to be removed, it only makes sense to delete the minor 
one as well.” 
 
If approved by the Academic Senate the Public Service Sequence in the Minor in Political 
Science will be removed from the 2012-2014 Undergraduate Catalog. 
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